Who

What

When

Where

Every Parent/Guardian
of a Southern Middle
School Student

Empowering Parents Night

September 19th
5:30pm - 7pm

Southern Middle School to RSVP

You are invited to an awesome night of parental empowerment. Come and enjoy a free
dinner as we share insightful tools to understand your child’s brain development and
the impact this has on their behavior! It will be an engaging time with presenters, small
group discussions, free food, and prizes given away. Be prepared to feel empowered
and celebrated as you leave with the strategies to enhance your “parenting tool kit.”

Dinner will be served from 5:30 - 5:50pm. Childcare will be provided for 3-year-olds
through 5th grade with reservation by September 17. Children must be POTTY
TRAINED to receive childcare option. Childcare will be provided by adults who have
been background checked through FCPS.



